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Conference visit: EUROBIC11, Granada, September 2012
I was lucky enough to receive funding from the School of Chemistry Postgraduate Travel Fund
,
 which allowed me to attend the 11
th
 European Biological Inorganic Chemist
ry Conference in Granada, Spain and give an oral presentation. The conference was very beneficial, giving me the opportunity to present my work, receive useful feedback and experience an international chemistry conference. I learnt a lot about the field of chemistry in which I work from the many talks that I attended. I am very grateful for the money I received as it allowed me to have this amazing experience. 
Jenna Norman
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